
NEWSLETTER #2

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO?

Behind the scenes, we have been diligently working on our eco-responsible project, focusing on
sustainable practices and raising awareness among our stakeholders. We have been updating our
social media accounts and taking note of the audiences we have been reaching to ensure
maximum visibility of our SOFT project. We’ve also spent lots of time developing a charter and
delivering this to some of our stakeholders. The first phase of this charter is given to stakeholders
allowing them to assess and rank their current level of sustainability either in their home or work
environment.
Each partner organisation, Eurotracks (France), Irish Education Partners (Ireland), AMT (Spain),
Easy Job Bridge (Malta) and ZNI (Slovenia) have distributed this charter to their stakeholders in
order to gather a wide variety of answers. 



WHAT IS IN THE CHARTER?

We have created a sustainability charter for our stakeholders, which
includes a series of questions designed to help them assess their
current sustainability practices, either at home or in their work
environments depending on who is answering. The charter
encourages them to rank themselves on various aspects of
sustainability, such as energy use, waste management, and resource
consumption. By completing this self-assessment, stakeholders gain a
clearer understanding of their environmental impact and are
empowered to identify areas where they can improve

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

Over the next few months, we plan to resend the sustainability charter
to the same stakeholders with the aim of tracking their progress and
seeing improvements in how they rank themselves. By revisiting the
survey, we hope to encourage further reflection on their sustainability
practices and provide an opportunity for them to reassess and make
positive changes. In the meantime, we will continue to actively share
content on our social media platforms, highlight our ongoing efforts,
and offer practical tips on how individuals can improve their
sustainability. This approach not only keeps sustainability top of mind
but also fosters a sense of community and shared responsibility in
driving meaningful environmental change during mobilities.



KEEP UP TO DATE

This project is an ongoing initiative, and even after it is completed,
sustainability in both home and work environments remains a
continuous journey for us all. There will always be new ways to
reduce our environmental impact, optimize resources, and implement
more eco-friendly practices during mobilities. Our commitment to
sustainability doesn't end with this project; it's about fostering a long-
term mindset of constant improvement. To stay informed on the latest
tips, strategies, and updates on how to enhance your sustainability
efforts, we encourage you to follow our social media channels and
other platforms. We will have another newsletter released in the
coming months updating you on more progress with our charter and
other parts of the project. 

For further information you can reach out to your partner organisation
also!


